
 
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

     

Community Alert 

 
Wanted for Burglary 
017th District (Albany Park) 

 
About the Crime: 
There have been numerous recent garage burglaries in the 10 Sector of the 17th 
District.  In these cases, an unknown offender forcibly enters the victim's garage 
through the side service door and takes bicycles and other property. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 5100 Block of N. St Louis on September 11th, between 7:00 AM and 11:00 PM. 

• 5500 Block of N. Spaulding on September 12th, between 12:00 PM and 2:30PM. 

• 5000 Block of N. Lawndale on September 17th, at 12:00 PM. 

• 6100 Block of N. Kedvale on September 18th, between 9:30 AM and 11:30 AM. 

• 3100 Block of W Eastwood on September 21st, between 1:00 AM and 9:00 AM. 
 
About the Offenders: 
There is no description of any offenders. 
 

What you can do:  
Keep your garage secured at all times, if you have an alarm system, make sure that 
it is activated and working properly. 
Report any suspicious people or vehicles in the area. 
Keep records of your bicycles make, model, and serial number, 
Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) including 
any vehicle description, license plate information and direction of flight, if known.  
 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
HY420555, HY423800, HY421312, HY428271, HY434314 

Reference: P15-N-214 
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